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It has been awhile since you last got a 
newsletter. Life got in the way and I was sick 
with a month-long cold and didn’t feel like 
doing anything. Not even stitching! 

But I’m better now and getting caught up on 
everything.  

I hope you all had a nice Christmas or Holiday 
season and had a lot of fun with family and 
friends. 

In this issue, the patterns included are: 

 July—Liberty Bell by Linda Stolz for 
Rainbow Gallery 

 August—Beeskeep by Linda Stolz for 
Rainbow Gallery 

 September—Schoolhouse by Linda Stolz for 

From the Editor 

Summer-Fall 2017 Page 2 

Winter’s Almost Over!! 

 Bountiful Harvest Bookmark by Pam Kellogg 
for Kreinik Mfg. Co., Inc. 

Check out the new EAC Challenge; Celebrating 
Canada. Go to the website at www.eac.ca for 
further details. If you can’t find it, contact the 
webmaster for help. 

There are more pictures from the Seminar 2017 
Youth Exhibit included. They include a great idea 
for framing your work. There are also pictures 
from the Tangled Threads Chapter. Check out 
the gorgeous scissors fobs, name tags and 
biscornus. Town Clock Stitchers have been busy 
with Youth programs at their local library. Their 
workshops are wonderful and provide some great 
ideas. I had never seen a bookmark like the one 
in felt. I’m going to have to try that one. 

That’s it for now, so enjoy  
and Happy Stitching! 

If we wish hard enough, will winter go away? Maybe by the time you finish 

this puzzle, there’ll be robins in your backyard! 

Across 

1. Hide from view 

4. Blustery 

5. Plant resting in winter 

6. An aquatic rodent 

8. Home of a bird 

9. Ferocious snowstorm 

12. Any mean animal 

14. Sleep in winter 

17. Smaller than mountains 

18. Repose 

19. Hard-shelled fruits 

 

Down 

2. Military disguise 

3. Falls in flakes 

4. Cold season 

5. Animal skins 

10. Protect 

11. Bunny 

12. Animals that hibernate 

13. Very tall plants 

15. Melt 

16. Moderate Heat 



Riddle Answers from the Last Issue 

See page 13 
for the 
application 
form. 

Ribbon Embroidery 

Surface  

Stitchery 

 

Counted Thread 
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Ever thought about taking one of the Youth 
correspondence courses?  They are made  
especially for Youth and are only $5.00.  That in-
cludes all the materials!  
 
You can also see the pictures on the website at 
www.eac.ca, under the Youth Webpages! 

Correspondence Courses 
Q. Why was the dinosaur afraid of the ocean? 

A. Because there was something fishy about 

it! 

Q. What do you say if you meet a toad? 

A. Wart’s new! 

Q. I’m light as a feather, yet the strongest man can’t 

hold me for more than 5 minutes. What am I? 

A. Breath! 

Q. Is an older one-hundred dollar bill worth more 

than a newer one? 

A. Of course it is. A $100 bill is worth 

more than a $1.00 bill, even a newer 

one! 

Q. What should you do if you find a dinosaur in your 

bed? 

A. Find somewhere else to sleep! 

Q. I am an insect and the first half of my name reveals 

another insect. Some famous musicians had a 

name similar to mine. What am I? 

A. Beetle! 

Hardanger 

Study One 

Jig Saw Squares Answer 

Learn little maid each useful 

     art  

Which may adorn thy youth 

Learn to improve thy tender 

     heart 

In virtue grace and truth 

Shun every vice with studied  

     care 

Each female folly flee 

That every grace that crowns  

     the fair 

May all attend on thee. 
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Bountiful Harvest Bookmark 

Permission has been granted by Kreinik Mfg. Co., Inc. to reproduce this 
design in the Youth Embroiderers’ Newsletter. 

Don’t have any Silk Mori? Use embroidery 

floss in your choice of colours. 

And you don’t have a stitchband? Use 

linen or Aida of your choice and Fraycheck 

the edges or fringe or hem the edges. 
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Seminar 2017 Set up 
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A skin  have I, more eyes than one. I can be very nice when I am done. What am I? 

Before heading to St. John’s for Seminar 2017, Youth members pieces are being set up for display at the Members’ Exhibit. 
 
What a great idea for displaying small pieces. Get a canvas frame at a local art supply store, paint it on top and on the 
sides and glue or sew the pieces in a pleasing design and it’s all ready for hanging on the wall! 
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Pictures from Tangled Threads 

Colours and opposite patterns were picked by Llyra. She stitched it all herself, a great job for a young member. 

Tangled Threads had their first Hardanger and cording lesson (scissors fobs). These pictures show the fobs completed 

by Serena, Amelia, Llyra and Lucy. All these lessons will build their skills for the main project to be started in January 

2018. Many thanks to their leader, Sharon McLeese, for sharing these photos with us. 

Serena stitched the biscornu and the nametags were created and stitched by Lucy. 

Page 6 
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If this is your last issue, a notice will be on the front 
page of your newsletter. Send in your renewal of $15 
to continue your membership. 

You will continue to receive the Youth Embroiderers’ 
News, goodies, access to affordable correspondence 
courses, EAC exhibitions, Eleanor Thomas Youth 
Award, Leonida Leatherdale Library, prizes, PLUS 
much more - so, please don’t let your membership 
expire. 

See page 13 for the renewal 
form, if you want to use it. 
Otherwise, just send in your 
cheque or use a credit card 
on the EAC secure site. 

Is it time to renew? 

Don’t drop your membership! 

Try a New Stitch...chevron stitch 

Diagrams and directions © by Linda Brenner. Licensed to Embroiderers’ Association of Canada, Inc.   

Bring the thread up at 1 starting at the bottom on the left side and go down at 2. Bring the needle up at 3 

(halfway between 1 and 2) and make sure you don’t catch Stitch 1-2 in your needle. Go down at 4 at the 

top to the right of 3 and come up at 5. Go down at 6 and up at 7 (halfway between 5 and 6) making sure 

you don’t catch Stitch 5-6 in your needle.  

Continue working alternately between the bottom and top. 

This stitch can be worked on linen, Aida or fabric suitable for surface stitching. If using fabric for surface 

stitching, lightly mark top and bottom lines on the fabric as a guide.  

Oh Goody! 

 

Piece of Red 14 count Aida  
Fabric 

Strands of white and green 
variegated embroidery floss 

Commercial Pattern 
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Cross Stitcher’s Surprise Series 

Why are there old dinosaur bones in the museum? 

If you don’t want to use the 
Rainbow Gallery fibres, stitch these 
with regular embroidery floss or #8 

perle coton. The colours are given 
so you have an idea what colours to 

use.  

You can also use beads, metallic 
threads or choose whatever colours 

Stitch Count: 44h x 44w—approximately 3” H x 3” W 
28 ct Antique Gold Country French linen from Wichelt 

(#86-270) stitched over two or 14 ct Antique Gold 

Country French Soft Touch Aida (#367-270). 
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Cross Stitcher’s Surprise Series, Continued... 

What did the bee say to the flower? 

Stitch Count: 44H x 44W—approximately 3” H x 3” W 

28 ct. Antique Gold Country French linen from Wichelt 
(#86-270) stitched over two or 14 ct Antique Gold 

Country French Soft Touch Aida (#367-270). 

AUGUST—BEESKEEP 
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Cross Stitcher’s Surprise Series, Continued... 

Stitch Count—44 H x 44 W—approximately 3” H x 3” W 

28 ct Cappuccino Country French linen from Wichelt (#86-
265) stitched over two or 14 ct Cappuccino Country 

French Soft Touch Aida (#367-265). 

What’s red and green and spins a million 

miles per hour? 
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Town clock stitchers workskhops 

What did the English stitch say to the French Stitch? 

Below are pictures from some of the workshops the Town Clock Stitchers have done in cooperation with the public library. 
Some children have attended several of the workshops and they have been very successful. 

Many thanks to the Town Clock Stitchers for sharing these wonderful workshops with 
our Youth members. 

Banners: Buttons and Perle 

cotton on Felt 

Treasure Bag: Perle Cotton and 

Beads 

Totoro stuffie, requested for the library’s 

teen anime group 

Card: Celtic knot  

Felt Bookmark: Designs 

picked by children 

Banners: Buttons and Perle cotton 

on Felt 

Perforated 

Paper Bookmark 

Lion Tag: Wear as Neck-

lace or on backpack 
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EAC Challenge 

Information on where to send the entry forms and entries will be posted on the EAC 

website soon 

The information will be on the members’ only section of the website so if you haven’t 

already, sign up with your own personal username and password. 



Name  

Address  

  

Phone (        )  

Birth date   

 
(mm/dd/yyyy) 

Chapter  

YE 

Number   

Date:      

I wish to take a Youth Embroiderers’  
Correspondence Course (check box). See pictures on 
page 3, or visit the Youth Pages under www.eac.ca 
to see the descriptions. 

 

SURFACE STITCHERY 
 
RIBBON EMBROIDERY 
 
COUNTED CROSS STITCH 
 
HARDANGER STUDY ONE 

I understand that I have 4 months from the date of 
receipt of the course in which to complete it.  I 
agree to complete the course to the best of my abil-

My Signature  

  

Chapter Leader 
or Parent’s 

Signature  

Send this form and fee ($5 for each course) 
by cheque or money order payable to EAC. 

Mail to: 

Linda Brenner 
Youth Embroiderers’ Appointee 

 Unit 3, 7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 

My Name  

Membership #  

Address  

  

Phone (         ) 

$15 in Canada ($20 international) 

Make cheque out to “EAC” and send with this form 
to: 

 
Linda Brenner 

Youth Embroiderers’ Appointee 
Unit 3—7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 

 

EAC MEMBERSHIP EXPIRY DATES 
If you would like to continue receiving the  
newsletter, goodies, access to affordable  
correspondence courses, EAC exhibitions, Eleanor 
Thomas Youth Award, prizes, PLUS much more—
please don’t let your membership expire. 
 

Fees Received in:   Expiry Date: 
June, July, August   August 1st 

September, October, November November 1st 

December, January, February February 1st 

March, April, May   May 1st 

Correspondence Courses Application Form Membership Renewal Form 
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Canada 

 

Name the only vegetable or fruit that is never sold frozen, canned, processed, cooked or in any 

other form except fresh. 

Answer a riddle, Write a letter, 
Send a picture of your stitched embroidery, 

Solve a puzzle, Send an e-mail, 
Send a joke, Send a drawing, 

Send anything! 

I’ll send you a goody! Try it! It works!! 

Linda Brenner 
Youth Embroiderers 
Unit 3, 7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 
 
Email: youth@eac.ca 
 

 
When sending an email to me, be sure to put EAC or Youth Em-

broiderers in the subject line.  Otherwise, I may not recognize the 
email address and could delete your email by mistake. You can 

send pictures as attachments to an email if you like or send them 
by regular mail and I will scan 

and  
return them to you. 

 


